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Part Change Notice: CE2 Series Packaging Change 
 

JAE will modify the inner packaging for the CE2 Series connectors by removing the 
desiccant that was previously included. Below is a list of part numbers that are affected. 
Temperature and humidity testing has been conducted to ensure there is no degradation 
of the products due to the packaging changes. The dimensions of the packaging and 
connectors are unchanged.  
 

1. Applicable Product(s) 
 See applicable items below: 
 
Part Numbers 
CE2A101Z00 

CE2A201Z00 

CE2G101Z00 

CE2A211Z00 

CE2G211Z00 

CE2A111Z00 

CE2G111Z00 

CE2G111Z01 

CE2A111Z01 

CE2G201Z00 

CE2A102Z00 

CE2A112Z00 

CE2A202Z00 

CE2G202Z00 

CE2G102Z00 

CE2A301Z00 
 

2. Change 
The desiccant that was previously included in the inner packaging has been 
removed.  
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3. Schedule 
• Shipments with new packaging will start from May 1, 2022. 
• If there are any requests for additional information, please contact your JAE 

representative. 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

               


